
 
 
Good morning Huskies! These are your announcements for Thursday, May 31. We are 
on a regular schedule. 
 
This Friday (June 1) is Sunglasses day! Grab your shades & enjoy free freezies from 
the SRC! (5/31) 
 
A reminder: if you ran for a position on SRC, it is mandatory that you must take down 
your posters ASAP. (6/1) 
 
This is a reminder that Hampton High School is a scent free building as are all 
Anglophone South School District facilities. Please be aware that spraying scents can 
have a negative effect on people who have allergies or asthma. Be aware, and leave 
scented products at home. (5/31) 
 
The Husky Awards will take place on June 7th at 6pm in the HHS Theatre. All students 
who have taken part in the sports, drama and other extra curricular activities are 
encouraged to attend. Parents are also welcome. (6/7) 
 


